Ballymoney National School,

Ballineen,

Co. Cork.





16th November 2018
Bingo Night
Laoise Markey is organizing a bingo night on Saturday 17th November in the BEDA Hall at 8:30p.m. The proceeds are going towards Habitat for Humanity. Laoise is one of a group of transition year students from St. Brogan’s College who will travel to Romania with Habitat for Humanity at Easter.
School Tour

The arrangements for the school tour are the same as last week. Please bring your children directly to the Hollies at 9:10a.m. on Monday and collect them at 2:30p.m. The school bus will drop and collect the bus children as usual. They need to bring a packed lunch and drink, a waterproof coat, wellies, waterproof trousers (if possible), a hat and gloves. They will be cob building so they will get dirty, please don’t send them in good clothes.
Safety Flag

Congratulations to the pupils who were awarded with the safety flag on Wednesday. This was awarded to them for their work on water safety, road safety and farm safety.
Clothes Collection

The company, that were due to collect the clothes for the clothes collection, have gone out of business. We have booked a collection with a different company so the bags of clothes will now be collected on Friday 30th November.
Additional Activities Payment

The Additional Activities Payment is now due.

Dates for your Diary
Friday 30th  November

Clothes Collection

Tuesday 27th November

Book Fair arrives

Tuesday 4th December

Book Fair leaves

Thursday 13th December

School Carol Service at 7p.m.
Friday  21st December


School closes at 12p.m. for  the Christmas holidays
